

The Bullpup Bulletin

Glenwood Leadership Academy's Newsletter September 2022

IMPORTANT DATES

Fri 10/7 - Tues 10/11

NO SCHOOL - Fall Break

Tues 10/25

School Picture Day

Fri 10/28

Kona Ice Day

Sat 10/29 @ 11:00 AM

GLA HOWL-o-ween Bash

7/8 Volleyball Games

Mon 10/3 4:30 TBD Wed 10/5 4:30 TBD

4/5 Volleyball Games

Thurs 10/6 4:30 HOME Thurs 10/13 4:30 HOME Thurs 10/20 4:30 Cedar Hall Thurs 10/27 4:30 Highland

Bosse Cub Football Games

Thurs 10/6 5:30 FJ Reitz Thurs 10/13 5:30 Bosse

FAMILY REMINDERS

· GLA Office # 812-435-8242

- · Doors open at 7:15 am
- · School begins at 7:30 am
- · Report a student absence to the office by 8:30 am
- · Dismissal is at 2:30 pm
- · Students are not released & dismissal plans cannot be changed after 2:00 pm
- · Students may wear any solid, collared shirt or school spirit shirt & dress/uniform pants in tan, navy, or black

Principal's Message

Dear Bullpup families,

September was an exciting month here at GLA! We were happy to welcome families into our building for our Behind the Scenes family night and our 8th grade info night! If you missed those events, don't worry, we have more opportunities for you in October! We would LOVE to see you at our HOWL-o-ween Bash on Saturday the 29th!

September was also attendance awareness month. We appreciate your efforts to ensure your children are at school on time, every day, ready to learn. If your child needs to miss a day of school, please call the office by 8:30 AM to let us know, and make sure any doctor's notes or written excuses are turned in to the office!

We are halfway through the first semester, so be sure to check in with your child's teacher to see how they are doing in the classroom. You can call the office or use your Parent Access account to get in touch with our teachers. This is a good time to help get your child back on track if they are not performing to your expectation. We want each Bullpup to reach their potential!

Sincerely, Angie Oliver Principal

GLA Spirit Wear for Sale! Red T-shirts for \$5



Spirit shirts are **now acceptable** every day in our uniform policy!
Shirts can be purchased in the school office.
Please direct questions to Mrs. Sara Scheller!



School Picture Day

Tuesday, October 25

Students must wear school uniforms

- To preorder, visit inter-state.com/order & use code **73525PF**
- Order forms will be sent home the week of Oct. 17









Cool Weather Uniforms



Fall is bringing cooler weather and your student may need to bring a jacket to school to be prepared for recess. If you need help with winter clothing, please contact Mrs. Austin to get on the list for the EVSC Hangers program. Hoodies and coats will be kept in student lockers during class time.



Kona Ice Prices

We have another Kona Friday at the end of the month! Classes visit the Kona truck in 15-minute intervals. Please be mindful of the size of Kona treat your child can eat in that timeframe.

Small (9 oz) = \$3 Medium (12 oz) = \$4Large (16 oz) = \$5 XL (22 oz) = \$6



HOWL-o-ween Bash Saturday 10/29 11am-1pm



Bring your students in their Halloween costumes for some good old-fashioned trick or treating at our Trunk or Treat event!! Lunch will be provided by Crossroads & the Glenwood staff will have trunks full of treats for our GLA Bullpups!

Stay Connected!



Text "Y" to **67587** to receive text message updates from GLA and the EVSC.



Follow us on Social Media!! @EVSCGlenwood



Make sure your email address and phone number are updated in the office to ensure you receive school news!



Registration

Annual registration is **REQUIRED** for all EVSC students. These forms should be completed via the EVSC's Parent Access. If you need help accessing your Parent Access account, please call the office or come see us! We have computers for you to use if needed!

How to Help at Home!

Academics

Practice fast math with your student! Make flashcards with paper or ask your child questions on the go! Your child's teacher can tell you what kind of facts your child needs to practice - from counting by 5's or 10's to adding to multiplying, there's something to practice for every age!

Social & Emotional Learning (SEL)

Help your child express and name emotions! If your child struggles to identify their feelings, ask them to express it through drawings or facial expressions. Other creative ideas are to describe the weather that matches how they feel or act it out like a mini play!